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Labrador- Grenfell

Health

For Immediate Release
November 4, 2020

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Upgrades to phone services at the Strait of Belle Isle Health
Centre

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising the public that due to upgrades to services, there
will be a disruption to phone lines at the Strait of Belle Isle Health Centre beginning
Thursday, November 5 at 10:00 a.m. NST until approximately 2:00 p.m. NST.

During the disruption, residents requiring emergency medical assistance should use
the 9-1-1 service or proceed directly to the facility for assistance.

Labrador-Grenfell Health thanks the public for their patience during these upgrades to
service and apologizes for any inconvenience it may cause.



